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Alton Towers  
By Shea Dunne 

We have our exciting end of year trips coming up starting off with 

an exciting trip to Alton Towers on Saturday October 14th. If you 

are interested in your son/daughter/ward attending the trip 

please contact Danielle ASAP as there are a limited number of 

spaces. 

 

 WHAT’S NEW   

 

FOLLOW US 

If you want to keep in the loop 

with all our fun activities follow 

us on Instagram and Facebook. 

Food Menu 

If you would like a copy of the 

menu for October, please 

contact Shea or Danielle. 

 



 

Spooky Season 

By Shea Dunne 

Looking Forward Activities spooky season is 

getting into motion with lots of fun exciting 

activities to celebrate this time of year. If for 

any reason your son/daughter/ward has any 

issues with Halloween or costumes, please 

contact Shea so alternative activities can be 

found.  

This year we will be having haunting 

Halloween parties, Panicky pumpkin 

picking and ghostly games for all our 

members to enjoy.  

 

 

           Masquerade Party 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

                       

                    

                 

What’s Happening in 

October? 

By Shea Dunne  

Activize sessions for the month 

• Ninja Warrior - 3.10.23 

• Mini Golf and Community Farm – 10.10.23 

• Blue Planet Aquarium and Shopping - 17.10.23 

• Flip Out – 24.10.23 

• Pumpkin Picking and Pottery Making – 31.10.23 

 

 

 



 


